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e JP International School, Greater Noida

Session 2025-26

Date: 19/05/25 Circular No. JPIS/25/30

Dear Parents,
Namaskar!

The much awaited summer vacation is knocking at the door!

This is to inform you that the summer vacation for Classes III to V
will begin from 21° May 2025 (Wednesday). Students are encouraged
to utilize the break productively and complete all assigned holiday
homework (to be uploaded soon on ERP).

The Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) for Periodic Assessment-1 (PA-
1) will be held on 24™ May 2025 (Saturday). You are requested to
attend the PTM to review your ward’s academic performance and

interact with the teachers.

The school will reopen on 1° July 2025 (Tuesday) and resume regular

classes.

Wishing all our students a very rejuvenating vacation!

Jai Hind!

Ms. Rufby Chandel(Principal)
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